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CASHMERE SCHOOL DISTRICT #222 
Board Work Session  
February 10, 2020 

 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
 
Chairman Tom Christensen called the meeting to order at 7:00 AM. 

 
DECLARATION OF QUORUM: 
 
Board members Roger Perleberg, Paul Nelson, Ted Snodgrass and Nicholas Wood were present.  
There were three others present including Superintendent Johnson. 
 
1.0 Flag Salute 
 

1.1. Chairman Christensen led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
2.0 Approval of the Agenda – On a motion by Roger Perleberg, the Board approved the 

agenda as presented. 
 

3.0 Reports, Correspondence and Program –  
 

3.1. Board Report – There was no board report.  
 

3.2. Superintendent’s Report – There was no Superintendent’s Report. 
 
3.2.1 CTE 5-Year Plan/Carl Perkins Grant – CTE Director, Chris Cloakey was 
present to discuss the proposed CTE 5-Year Plan and Carl Perkins Grant.  These 
items were reviewed with plans to be brought back in February for formal Board 
approval.  There was a discussion brought up on post high school options for 
students and how to promote information such as trade schools and the school 
to work transition.  More information will be provided on this topic at the next 
board meeting.   
 
3.2.2 Future Development and Growth in Cashmere – City Administrator, Steve 
Croci was present to update the Board on future development and growth of the 
City of Cashmere.  Mr. Croci shared information on current as well as proposed 
developments.  Board member, Paul Nelson communicated he is now a member 
of the City Planning Commission sharing this collaboration allows for a 
connection between the School District and the City of Cashmere.  It was agreed 
that it would be beneficial for a joint meeting to be scheduled, in the future, 
between the School Board and the City Planning Commission.   
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3.2.3 2020-2021 District Calendar – Superintendent Johnson shared a proposed 
draft of the 2020-2021 district calendar with the Board.  This item will be 
brought back for formal Board approval at the February board meeting. 
 

4.0 Adjournment – On a motion by Roger Perleberg and there being no further business to 
discuss, Chairman Christensen adjourned the meeting at 8:00 AM. 

 
 
 
 Secretary Chairman 


